
From: Redacted 

Sent: 12/20/2013 2:12:45 PM 
To: Jack Hagan (EJH@cpuc.ca.gov) (EJH@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: Redacted 

Redacted sks@cpuc.ca.gov 
(sks@cpuc .ca.gov) 

Bcc: 
Subject: REVISED: Notification of Changes to PG&E's Gas Meter Test Equipment, per GO 

58-A 

Dear Brigadier General Hagan: 

We have discovered a typographical error in our notification to you yesterday (12/19/13) of 
changes to PG&E's Meter Test Facility. The error is an equipment serial number that was 
repeated and which might cause some confusion. 

The erroneous letter indicates that a 10-cubic foot gas meter prover, serial number 1249. has 
been removed, and a 20-cubic foot gas meter prover with the same serial number has also be 
removed. The correct serial number for the 20-cubic foot gas meter prover is 2853. 

I apologize for the error, a corrected notification letter is attached. 

Thank you for your consideration on this matter. 

Redacted 
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